

MEMORIAL UNIVERSITY OF NEWFOUNDLAND FACULTY ASSOCIATION

Room ER4047 Alexander Murray Building St. John's NF A1B 3X5

To: MUNFA Librarian Members

(QEII Library, HSC Library, Marine Institute Library, Grenfell Campus Library)

From: The MUNFA Executive Committee

Date: November 20, 2013

What is happening in your institution's libraries? Subject:

MUNFA has received the attached memorandum from CAUT asking that we canvas our librarian members for input on what is happening with respect to academic librarians and library services.

Please respond to MUNFA representatives Chris Dennis (cdennis@mun.ca) and Erin Alcock (ekalcock@mun.ca). Mr. Dennis and Ms. Alcock will compile your responses for the information of the MUNFA Executive and CAUT. Please respond to them by December 3, 2013.